
 

May 2 No School – NBTA Council Day 

May 12 No School – NBTA Branch Day 

May 15 PSSC Meeting – in person 

May 18 Baccalaureate Service 
10:30 Mill Cove Church 

May 19 No School – Victoria Day 

May 21 
Home & School Meeting – 

Online 6:30 pm 

May 22 Talent Show 6:00 pm 

May 23 Whole School Half Day 

May 23 Welcome to Kindergarten 

May 26 Grade 7 & 9 Immunizations 

May 29 Sports Award Night 

June 9 - 13 Assessment/Demonstration of 
Learning – HIGH SCHOOL ONLY 

June 10 Elem Field trip – Camp Medley 

June 12 Elem Track & Field – Oromocto 
Select students only – Gr 3-5 

June 17 Prom 

June 19 Graduation 

May 2025 

Cambridge-Narrows Community School 

Dates to Remember 

 

Elementary Fundraiser  
 

Elementary is continuing to sell gum on Fridays for 1$.  
 

Community Co-Ordinator News –  
Happy Spring!  For a month with lots of short weeks, 
there are a lot of activities packed into this month!  We 
have a Rising Youth Entrepreneurship Summit coming 
up at Mt. Allison for all of our Gr. 7 & 8 students.  Thanks 
to EECD for their support in sending our students to this 
awesome event!  Our final Soup & Senior of the year will 
be happening on May 9 at the Municipal Building.  The 
seniors in the community love this event and we really 
thank our culinary students for taking on this great 
intergenerational event.   We also have WE Believe day 
happening for a group of leadership students on May 
15th.   You can check out this great day and the 
sponsors by googling We Believe Saint John.  Watch for 
permission slips for these events and please return 
them asap.  It makes it much easier for the organizers of 
these events.  
 
The C-NCS graduate baccalaureate service is 
happening on May 18th at 10:30 am at the Mill Cove 
Church.  This is open to our community and all are 
welcome!   
 
  The C-NCS Sports Awards Night on May 29th.  This is a 
great night to celebrate our student athletes.  We are so 
proud of our students that work hard on their studies 
and maintain their good grades and play school sports.  
Community members are welcome to attend.  This is a 
potluck event, so feel free to bring some goodies to 
share. 
 
 We want to send a huge thank you to President's 
Choice Children's Charities for their support of our 
breakfast program.  In one school year we serve 
approximately 18,000 breakfasts/snacks for students.  
When you support PCC at our local Superstore, your 
dollars directly impact our school!  Thank you so much!  
Next month, June brings the end of another school year 
and many graduation celebrations.  If you are able in 
any way to support any of these end-of-year events, 
please reach out to our school and let us know.       
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Cambridge Narrows Community School 
2158 Lakeview Road 
Cambridge-Narrows, NB E4C 1N8  
 
Phone: (506) 488-3500 
Fax: (506) 488-3505 
 

Website: https://cns.nbed.nb   
 

Facebook: Cambridge-Narrows Community School Home & School Group 

Principal – Heather Touchie Blakely – 
heather.touchie-blakely@nbed.nb.ca  

 
Vice Principal – Morgan Levesque – 

morgan.levesque@nbed.nb.ca  
 

Administrative Assistant – Sandra Jenkins – 
sandra.jenkins@nbed.nb.ca  

 

HOME OF THE HUSKIES 

+ 

In sports this month: 

 The volleyball season is winding 
down, congratulations to all teams for your hard work 
and dedication over the season. Thank you to our 
coaches who put in a lot of time and effort to provide 
our students the opportunity to play in sports! The next 
season will be Track and Field. Grades 3-5 will be 
participating in Physical Education with Mrs. Seipp, and 
high school will have a team as well with Mr. Bragg! We 
look forward to seeing you participate! 

 

We are in the middle of our Jump Rope for Heart 
campaign in support of the Heart and Stroke 
Foundation here in New Brunswick! Envelopes went 
home this week, you can collect cash or visit 
nbjumpropeforheart.ca and search for Cambridge-
Narrows and donate online! Students will receive 
prizes based on the amount they raise. Our top 3 
fundraisers will have the opportunity to pie Mrs. Seipp 
in the face (or another teacher that is willing to 
volunteer)! We also receive part of the funds back to 
the school for PE equipment which is a great bonus! If 
you have additional questions, please reach out to Mrs. 
Seipp. Thank you for your support, happy fundraising! 

  

 

  

 

Attendance - 
We are noticing that an increasing number of students 
are late for school.  School starts at 8:25, so students 
arriving after that time are late. 
Students are missing important announcements and 
class time when they arrive at school late.   
Please make sure that your child is here and in their 
classroom for 8:25. Thank you.  
 

 
Grad Class - 
Thank you to everyone who donated bottles to the grad 
class bottle drive.  We appreciate your kindness and 
generosity.   
 

 

Talent Show - 
The C-NCS Talent Show will be held on Thursday May 
22nd, starting at 6pm. Come out and see the talent our 
students have to offer! 
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